Canal du Midi
Charter Cruise
11 May 2019
We have now fixed the date for this cruise to start on 11 May 2019. The cruise itself will be one way starting at Le Boat’s base in Narbonne, then travelling up the Canal de la Nouvelle and Canal du Midi towards the end point at Trebes, which is just east of Carcasonne.
Travel arrangements are up to individual members, but as a guide there is a daily service with Easyjet from Gatwick to Toulouse. An easy tram connection takes you from the airport to the train station in the city and the line runs south towards the coast stopping at Carcassone and Narbonne en route.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Individuals make their own charter arrangements with Le Boat, but we have the benefit of a group discount which will be between 10% and 25%, depending upon the number of boats in the group.
Three groups have already signed up and time is running out if you wish to ensure the boat of your choice is available as this is a popular time of year for chartering.
If you wish to learn more please complete the sign-up sheet below, or contact me directly at tonyhughes29@outlook.com.

Tony Hughes
Cruising Sub Committee

